
I am writing to express my strong opposition to the potential development and subsequent loss of the 
Oak Ridges Moraine that is currently up for debate.  This land has been set aside for many reasons, and 
should continue to be protected.  Once it’s gone, it’s gone, and that would be a terrible decision in the 
long term for our area’s environment, wildlife, air quality, and even noise pollution.   
Please do not allow this land to be turned into anything.  We need these natural spaces now more than 
ever. 
Kim Fraser 

 


